
Expect delays traveling near
Northstar

Caltrans is alerting motorists that up to 15-
minute delays are expected on Highway 267 near
Northstar on Wednesday and Thursday.

Crews  will  continue  grinding  and  paving  from  shoulder  to
shoulder as part of a maintenance project.

Delays Oct 3-4 will be from 7am to 5pm. Expect one-way traffic
controls from Highland View Road to Northstar Drive.
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